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3 June 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Upcoming Events and Information for Year 11  
 
As you are aware, your child’s time at City of Peterborough Academy is drawing to a close. We have 
enjoyed watching our Year 11 cohort grow and mature over the years, and we have been very impressed 
with the dedication and effort many students have shown towards their exams. 
 
Remainder of Exam Period – Tuesday 3 June – Tuesday 17 June 
We now have two full weeks of exams left and we are keen to continue supporting our students to achieve 
their best possible outcomes. 
 
While many schools send their students on "study leave" to revise at home, at CoPA, we encourage 
students to continue studying in school. We provide revision sessions that are important for their upcoming 
exams and incorporate normal lessons into the timetable. This practice has consistently led to improved 
exam results since being introduced. 
 
Before half term, we shared a revision session timetable however, we have adjusted this timetable for the 
remainder of the exam period, to better support our students. Students now have the option to study at 
home if they prefer. However, we still encourage as many students as possible to take advantage of the 
revision sessions with our experienced subject staff. 
 
Eid Al Adha - Friday 6 June 
We understand Eid falls on Friday 6 June this year. Please remember, public exams continue to run as 
normal and students must attend the English Language exam at 9am and the Geography exam at 1.30pm. 
Students who are not sitting the Geography exam or do not wish to attend the Biology revision session, 
will be permitted to leave the Academy after the English exam. 
 
Please find the revised timetable below: 
(Please note if students do not have a PM exam, they will finish at 1.25pm where revision sessions have 
concluded for the day). 
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Leavers Day- Wednesday 18 June 
We will be celebrating our Class of 2025 with their Leavers Day on Wednesday 18 June. Students are 
invited to arrive at the Academy between 11.05am and 11.25am. We ask that students wear their full 
school uniform one last time, along with their own decorated 'Leavers Shirts’. We advise students to wear 
an appropriate top underneath to allow peers to sign their shirts accordingly. 
 
Leavers Day will also feature a final assembly, with Year 11 students leaving the school site no later than 
1.25pm. We hope it will be a memorable occasion where students and staff can reflect on the memories 
made throughout their time at City of Peterborough Academy. 
 
Prom – Thursday 19 June 
Prom for the Class of 2025 will be held at the Holiday Inn, Thorpe Wood, on Thursday 19 June. Tickets 
are still available for purchase on Vericool. If you have already paid the deposit, the remaining balance 
can also now be paid.  
 

Please note that tickets will not be available to purchase on the evening of the event. 
 

Further details regarding the Prom will be sent in a separate letter to those who have purchased tickets. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact the Academy on (01733) 821440 or email me at: 
fvaughan@cityofpeterboroughacademy.org   
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
  
 
Mr F Vaughan  
Senior Assistant Principal 
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